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Sue Moore provided a deputation concerning motion 11-G-252 regarding Police Accommodation. She stated
that she is opposed to the recommendation as prior to considering the recommendation concerning Police
Accommodation, General Committee deferred a decision regarding a staff report regarding long range
financial plan and financial policy framework update. She believes a decision on police accommodation
should not be considered until this decision has been made. She commented that she feels, since the
financial plan was not debated a decision should not be made about the Police Accommodation. She noted
that she was concerned that City Council would spend 35 million dollars without debating the long range
financial implication. Ms. Moore stated that she believes City Council should establish a financial plan before
making significant financial commitments. She requested that City Council put their decision concerning
Police Accommodation and until the financial plan and policy framework update is adopted and it should
request that the Police Services Board inform City Council how the recommend motion from General
Committee will impact the service levels.

Members of City Council provided comments concerning the open delegation.
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